
Macarthur Collegians Bridge Club 
 N E W S L E T T E R  1 0 –  J U N E  2 0 1 8  

 

We Play at: 

Campbelltown Catholic Club 

20 Camden St 

Campbelltown NSW 2560 
 

Our Committee 

President 

Ted Lilliss 
 

Vice President 

Vi Martin 
 

Secretary 

Sue McGarrity 
 

Treasurer 

Sheila Fonseca 
 

Welfare 

Jenny Brown 
 

Committee 

Christine Edge 

Tony Wolf 

Inquiries:  

Ted Lilliss Ph 0419 255 162 
 

About Our Club 

The Club started as a social 

bridge club at the Catholic 

Club. It then registered as 

the Macarthur Bridge Club 

in 1981 and played from a   

building in the grounds of 

Campbelltown Hospital.   

The word ‘Collegians’ was 

added when the club moved 

back to the Campbelltown 

Catholic Club in 1986. 

The club has approximately 

80 members and conducts 

lessons on a regular basis. 

We are a friendly club  

and welcome new members 

and visitors. 
 

       Prizes for the  
BEST WINTER HATS 

All Welcome 

CAMDEN 
WINTER 
PAIRS 

Saturday 7th July, 

12.45pm 

RED POINT EVENT 


